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3.200 Kuhle H20
Boone County
PWS ID #3036153

Eric R. Greitens, Governor Carol S. Comer, Director

July 3, 2017

Mr. Josiah Cox
President of Central States Water Resources

Kuhle H20

500 Northwest Plaza Drive
Suite 500

St. Ann, MO 63074

RETURN TO COMPLIANCE

Dear Ms. Cox:

Staff from the Department of Natural Resources conducted an inspection on January 3, 2017, of
Kuhle H20, located at 708 West Cunningham Drive, Columbia, in Boone County. The system
operates under the Public Water System ID Number #M03036153.

On May 3, 2017, a sufficient response was received to the required actions in the January 3,
2017, report. No further response is required to address the report.

The response shows that you recognize ouramutual goal in providing a quality life for Missouri’s
citizens through environmental'compliance. The department appreciates your voluntary efforts to
comply with the laws of Missouri and your continued efforts to work with us to improve
protection of Missouri citizens and our natural resources.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Richard Morrow at (660) 385-8000 in the
Northeast Regional Office, 1709 Prospect Drive, Macon, MO 63552.

Sincerely,

NORTHEAST REGIONAL OFFICE
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For Irene Crawford
Regional Director
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c: Mr. Gary Lutz, Chief Distribution Operator
Mr. Ben Kuenzel, PE, Principal, 21 Design Group Engineering & Surveying
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